

The Lawrence School, SANAWAR

:::: Parent Teacher Meeting for all classes on Thursday, March 31, 2016

::::

Dear Parent,

Please note the following for the PTM scheduled for $31^{\rm st}$ march 2016 from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

From 2016 you will notice a change in the format of PTM. Previously you had to stand in long queues to meet all subject teachers of your child. Now PTMs will be conducted on Tutorial group basis and not subject teacher wise which means you need to go to the tutor and get information about your child.

House wise tutorial lists will be uploaded on school website very soon and on your arrival at the security gate on the day of PTM you will be handed over a list showing which tutor is available where.

Dean of Faculties